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“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Stoddard Baptist Global Care (SBGC), along with Stoddard Baptist Nursing Home, has implemented 
the necessary procedures for distributing the COVID-19 Vaccination to residents, staff, as well as 
board members, per their request. SBGC began the distribution of the vaccination on February 2, 
2021 as a partner with Walgreens to deliver and assist with vaccinating residents and staff. 
 
For residents, consent for the COVID-19 Vaccine was obtained from residents that can make their 
own decisions, as well as from their responsible parties. These residents got the first dose of Moder- 
na on February 2, 2021 and 2nd dose on March 2, 2021. Walgreens staff came once again on April 
7, 2021 to give the second dose of Moderna to those that received their first dose on March 2nd.  
 
For staff, department heads obtained consent from several employees that were interested in the 
vaccine, prior to Walgreens initial visit, to ensure that there were enough vaccines for everyone. 
Employees signed consent forms, received the vaccine and were provided 15 minutes of monitoring 
time to ensure that there were no adverse effects.  
 
Exemptions for the vaccination included residents and staff that were in quarantine, had received 
ANY vaccines within 30 days prior to the vaccination date and had allergies to the vaccine. Along 
with the vaccinations, Stoddard’s facilities continue to adhere to the required safety measures of 
wearing face masks and maintaining the proper social distancing. 

Distribution of COVID-19 Vaccinations  

Stoddard Baptist Global Care staff received the COVID-19 Vaccination. 

http://www.stoddardbaptisthome.com/donate.php
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.shutterstock.com%2Fsearch%2Fcorner%2Bmetal%2Belements%3Fsearchterm%3Dcorner%2520metal%2520elements%26sort%3Dpopular%26safe%3Dtrue%26search_source%3Dbase_related_searches%26language%3Den&psig=AOvVaw2TA


“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Forming and maintaining profound, trustful and sustainable relationships 

Stoddard Celebrates Black History Month 

During the month of February, Stoddard’s staff and residents celebrated “Black History Month” in 
recognition and appreciation of the contributions and achievements of African Americans. 

Staff and residents of Stoddard Baptist Global 
Care proudly represent our African heritage. 

Stoddard recognized the contributions of Rev. William H. Jernagin. 
Since 1902, Stoddard has always been led by men and women of 
vision who have constantly increased the effort to serve the wider 
community. During the years on Bryant Street, the Stoddard Baptist 
Nursing Home experienced steady growth and a widening mission of 
service to the community. For many years during this period, the 
Board of Trustees was led by Rev. Jernagin, a Pastor of Mount  
Carmel Baptist Church and an unflinching spokesman for civil rights.  

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

To make a donation, please visit:  
www.stoddardbaptistfoundation.org/donate.php 

Designation Numbers:  

9672 & 9673 

Designation Number:  

94544/74410 

Sharing success of programs with our communities in order to encourage confidence  

in sustaining repetitive support, growth and utilization of services 

http://www.stoddardbaptisthome.com/donate.php


“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

Wednesday, May 26, 2021  ▪  11:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 
 

Guest Preacher:  
Dr. DeForest B. Soaries, Jr. 

Senior Pastor  
First Baptist Church of Lincoln Gardens  

Somerset, New Jersey 
 

For Information, Contact: Ms. Carrie Owens - (301) 760-7909 

Stoddard Baptist Home Foundation’s  

2021 Virtual Annual Meeting 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Stoddard Celebrates Women’s History Month 

Forming and maintaining profound, trustful and sustainable relationships 

During the month of March, with the leadership of Ms. Keisha Clark, Director of Development, 
Stoddard recognized “Women’s History Month” as an opportunity to honor women for their  

contributions to history, culture and society throughout the years. The 2021 theme was a continua-
tion of 2020's: "Valiant Women of the Vote: Refusing to Be Silenced." This theme recognizes the 
battle for women's suffrage, which was gained with the passage of the 19th amendment in 1920.  

 
Stoddard’s board members, staff and residents also celebrated the installation of the Honorable 

 Kamala Harris as our first Woman Vice President of the United States of America! 



Thank You to Pastors for Our Weekly “Prayer for the World” 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Forming and maintaining profound, trustful and sustainable relationships 

Board Members and Staff extends a hearty thank you to the following Pastors who led the weekly 
“Prayer for the World:” on Wednesdays during the months of January, February and March, which 

is hosted by Rev. Jesse J. Jackson, Chaplain. 

Rev. Rodney A. Teal 
Jerusalem Baptist Church 

Rev. Dwayne A. Gilliam, Sr. 
The Word of God Baptist Church 

Rev. Frankey D. Grayton 
Southern Friendship Missionary Baptist Church 

Rev. Dr. Earl D. Trent, Jr. 
Florida Avenue Baptist Church 

JANUARY 

FEBRUARY 

MARCH 

A Prayer for the World 
Restoration and Revitalization 

Rev. Dr. Keith W. Byrd, Sr. 
Zion Baptist Church 

Rev. George Gilbert, Jr. 
Holy Trinity United Baptist Church 

Rev. Ryan Dixon 
The Word of God Baptist Church 

Rev. T. L. Rogers 
The Triumphant Church 

Rev. James T. Bell 
Pastoral Ministries 

Pastor Marcus D. Ridgeway 
Brookland Union Baptist Church 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

Wallgreens COVID-19 Vaccination Distributions 

Walgreens pharmacy team mem-
bers administered the COVID-19 
vaccine to residents and staff at 
Stoddard Baptist Global Care as 
part of the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention (CDC) 
Pharmacy Partnership for Long-
term Care Program.  
 
At right, Ms. Catherine Nwosu, 
RN Supervisor, wears employee 
badge with pin showing that she 
received the vaccination. 

Stoddard Baptist Nursing Home has been named a finalist in the 2021 Moxie Award. The Moxie 
Award honors companies, nonprofits and associations for their boldness in business, placing them 
among an elite group of leading organizations.  
 
“I want to congratulate our team for enabling us to be recognized among the boldest and most inno-
vative organizations in the D.C. metro community,” stated Remy Johnson, Administrator, when she 
learned of the announcement from the Moxie Award selection team. 
 
Finalists were recently announced by Katie Jordan, the 2021 Moxie Award Chair. 
 
According to Ms. Jordan, “This year’s finalists truly represent the spirit of Moxie and we are excited 
to help tell the stories of how they have navigated the past year.” 
 
We look forward to the 2021 Moxie Award Celebration on October 13, 2021, at The Ritz-Carlton in 
Tysons Corner, Virginia, when the winners for the Moxie Award will be revealed. 
 
A complete list of finalists can be found at https://moxieaward.com. 

Stoddard Highlight 

https://moxieaward.com


Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

The Marigold - Distribution of COVID-19 Vaccinations 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

The Marigold Assisted Living on 11
th
 Street began their implementation of the COVID-19 Vaccination 

program on February 3, 2021. All required steps were taken with Walgreens who sent their staff to 
administer the vaccines to residents and staff. The Vaccination Clinic was set up with coffee, donuts, 
juice and water, as well as balloons and signage directing the process.  The Moderna Vaccine was 
administered on February 3rd, March 3rd

 
and March 31st. The Johnson and Johnson Vaccine was 

also administered on the 31st
 
of March.  Each recipient received the appropriate documentation indi-

cating they had received the vaccine, as well as a pin that could be attached to their clothing letting 
others know they had been vaccinated. At the conclusion of the clinic, 100% of the Residents had 
received the vaccine and almost 90% of the staff had been vaccinated. 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Forming and maintaining profound, trustful and sustainable relationships 

The following Board Members celebrated their birthday during the first quarter of 2021: 

Board Corner 

Rev. Rodney Ruffin 
January 18th  

Mr. Anthony Hood 
February 25th 

Mrs. Melanie Benton-Gobourne 
January 28th  

Rev. L. K. Floyd 
March 6th 

Rev. Amaziah Harper 
February 14th 

Mrs. Carolyn Bowden 
March 18th 

Rev. Donald Sadler 
March 29th 

Board members, staff and residents honor the memory of Dr. Kingsley 
Blaine Garrison, who transitioned from this earthly realm to his heavenly 
home on January 21, 2021. He was the brother of Rev. Binkley J. Garrison, 
Chairman, Stoddard Baptist Home Foundation. Dr. Garrison appeared as a 
radio guest on the 2019 Christmas Show of the “Stoddard Lives: Stoddard 
Live!” Radio One Broadcast (hosted weekly by Mr. Steve Nash, President 
and CEO) along with Rev. Garrison and Mrs. Carolyn Bowden, Chairper-
son, Presidential Estates at Sycamore Hill.  
 
Dr. Garrison worked as a professor, music supervisor, assistant principal 
and a principal in Louisiana before retiring with more than 30 years of ser-
vice.  His life and legacy will forever be a cherished memory in the hearts of 
his brother, family and friends. 

Board members, staff and residents honor the memory and contributions of 
former Stoddard Baptist Nursing Home Board Member, Mrs. Constance A. 
Childress, who transitioned from this earthly realm to her heavenly home 
on February 20, 2021. Mrs. Childress joined the Stoddard Board in 2006. 
Prior to her joining the Board, Mrs. Childress faithfully served as Secretary 
of the Stoddard Baptist Home Annual Association Meeting (now Annual 
Meeting) for 15 years. She remained an active and faithful Board Member 
and Annual Meeting Secretary until her retirement.  
 
The Stoddard Family is grateful for the relationship with Mrs. Childress. She 
will be greatly missed with much appreciation for her time and talents. 

In Loving Memory 



The CECA Foundation was established to celebrate caregiver excellence, and promote quality patient care 
by providing healthcare institutions with the funding, tools and best practices to recognize their outstanding 
caregivers. Stoddard is honored to have the CECA Foundation as a partner in our mission. 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

March - Martine Maketi 
Licensed Practical Nurse 

February - Unell Thomas Beete 
Unit Clerk/Certified Nursing Assistant 

SBNH CECA Award Winners - January, February and March 2021 

January - Aaron Starks 
Occupational Therapist 

HIGHLIGHTS at STODDARD BAPTIST GLOBAL CARE cont. 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

SBGC Resident, Ms. Thalley, helps to promote 
the recognition of “Black History Month”. 

Staff celebrated “Chucks and Pearls Day” 
in honor of Vice President Kamala Harris. 



“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

HIGHLIGHTS at STODDARD BAPTIST GLOBAL CARE 

Stoddard’s residents and staff continue to celebrate commemorative days and enjoy recreational 
activities. 

SBGC CECA Award Winners - January, February and March 2021 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

March - Cyril Okwuwe 
Certified Nursing Assistant 

January - Danielle Perry 
Staffing Coordinator 

February - Modupe Akinola 
Licensed Practical Nurse 



“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

HIGHLIGHTS at STODDARD BAPTIST NURSING HOME 

Stoddard continues to implement health and safety measures while conducting resident activities 
and fun fellowship on celebratory days. 

HIGHLIGHTS at STODDARD BAPTIST NURSING HOME cont. 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

FEBRUARY 

RESIDENTS’ BIRTHDAY 

CELEBRATIONS 

VALENTINE’S DAY ART PARTY 


